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August 12, 2022

Hello Antelope Creek Families,
During the school year, the safety of your children is our first concern.  We continue to  work
together with Rocklin Police (RPD), the City of Rocklin, and Antelope Creek community
members to make sure that arrival and dismissal is a safe process for all of our families.   As a
community we ask that you please follow traffic safety laws, model positive behavior and
language, and follow crossing guard instructions.  We also ask that you use designated
crosswalks and walkways at all times to model safety and keep children safe during school
hours.  Please be aware of these additional reminders.
● You may only cue on Springview to take a left into the school parking lot after the bell

rings. If you cue before this, you may be cited by RPD.
● Parking or waiting in any fire lane and/or in front of any fire hydrant is not legal.  If you

do, you may be cited by RPD.
● Cueing in front of the fence adjacent to the bus drop off is not advisable. If you do so you

may be cited by RPD.
● Do not block resident driveways or have your vehicle in any part of the crosswalks or you

may be cited by RPD.
● Buses are on scheduled routes and bus lanes are designated for their use only.  Please do

not block the entrance to the bus lane, pick up in the bus lane, or block the bus lane at any
time.

Please allow the necessary time for arrival and dismissal routines.  The safety of your children is
worth taking the extra few minutes to do things the right way.  Thank you for helping keep
Antelope Creek safe. Go Falcons!!

Brian Arcuri-Principal


